Baker, Jason@Waterboards

From: Tom McCarthy <tmccarthy@MojaveWater.org>

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2017 12:31 PM

To: Baker, Jason@Waterboards

Cc: Kathy Cortner; CWFhearing; Michelle Doyle

Subject: Re: Authorized Representative Change Needed - CWF Hearing
Hello Jason,

Please use my information below as our primary contact:

Tom McCarthy
760 946 7008
Tmccarthy@mojavewater.org<mailto:Tmccarthy@mojavewater.org>

Regards,
Tom McCarthy

On Oct 2, 2017, at 11:11 AM, Baker, Jason@Waterboards
<Jason.Baker@Waterboards.ca.gov<mailto:Jason.Baker@Waterboards.ca.gov>> wrote:

Greetings,

Kirby Brill is listed as the authorized representative of Mojave Water for receiving interested persons information
related to the California WaterFix Water Right Hearing (attached NOI for reference).

With Kirby Brill retirement, a new representative is needed in order for Mojave Water to stay informed. Please reply
back to this email with your desired representatives email and phone number.

Also, attached is the most recent Ruling letter issued by the Hearing Officers, this message failed to be received by Kirby
Brill.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Respectfully,

Jason Baker — AGPA

Special Projects and Records Unit
Division of Water Rights

State Water Resources Control Board
(916) 341-5354

<mwa_noi.pdf>
<20170929_cwf_ruling.pdf>



